

Peter F. Blaschuk
October 30, 1945 - November 21, 2012

Blaschuk, Peter F.

Brighton: November 21, 2012. Died peacefully following a long illness resulting from a traumatic brain injury. Predeceased by his parents, Barbara and Peter Blaschuk. Peter, beloved brother, is survived by his devoted sister, Linda Amendola Wayland-Smith.

After receiving a Master's Degree in Mechanical and Aeronautical Engineering from NY Institute of Technology, Peter worked for Grumman Aerospace Corp. on notable projects including the Apollo 13 Mission.

Linda thanks her friends and family, Catholic Charities, T.B.I. Division and the Ray Hickok Center for Traumatic Brain Injury.

A private service will be held. Those wishing to make a donation in Peter's memory may do so to Catholic Charities, T.B.I. Division, 1945 E. Ridge Rd., Rochester, NY 14622 or Ray Hickok Center for Traumatic Brain Injury, 114 South Union St., Rochester, NY 14607. To share a memory of Peter or send a condolence to the family visit www.anthonychapels.com.

Comments



Linda I am so sorry for the loss of your brother

charlie goschen - June 20, 2014 at 03:04 PM





We have so many memories of Peter ----flashbulbs in a dark room, making good on a vow to play baseball 365 days in a row, the jokes about vampires, going to the Farmer's Market at 9 o'clock on a Saturday night, training squirrels, his drop kicks and his golf swing. On and on. Sorry to see he's gone.

Chris Kane - August 21, 2013 at 03:49 PM





I worked with Peter for a number of years through CCCS. He was a very kind and gentle man. My thoughts and prayers go out to his family during this difficult time.

Cathy Cortese

Cathy Cortese - November 27, 2012 at 12:18 PM





Peter was a well-loved client of Catholic Charities Community Services for many years. We all send heartfelt condolences to his family.

Paul T. Pickering, Executive Director Tracy H. Kroft, Development Director Catholic Charities Community Services

Tracy H. Kroft - November 27, 2012 at 11:07 AM





All of us at the Hickok Center for Brain Injury send our deepest sympathies. Peter attended the Center for many years and will always be a part of our Hickok family.

Elaine Comarella, CEO of the Hickok Center

Elaine Comarella - November 26, 2012 at 02:56 PM